
February 14th,1925,

John Kelson, Esq., 
2566 York Street, 
Vancouver, B. C.

Xy dear John:-
I have your letter of the 6th of February and will send you some material for 

your articles for the Province. Your telegram which 
I found difficulty in interpreting read as follows :

"For series articles please arrange some 
one forward me photo HeGill and leader­
ship given by graduates Canadian life".

The matter of photos of SoGill was easy enough and I now gather from your letter 
that you wish us to give you information concerning 
McGill graduates who have been most prominent in 
Canadian life. I shall have some information got 
together and forwarded to you.

Yours faithfully,


